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I am opposed to HB3075 and/or HB3075-1. Not only will this law violate the Federally 

Protected 2nd amendment right "...the right of the people to keep and bear Arms, 

shall not be infringed.", this law would also violate the Oregon State Constitution 

Section 27. "The people shall have the right to bear arms for the defense of 

themselves, and the State, but the Military shall be kept in strict subordination to the 

civil power". As it has become apparent most people don’t understand the word 

Infringe. I used legalbriefai.com to find the definition: The term "infringe" refers to the 

act of violating or breaking a law, rule, or someone else's rights. When someone 

infringes, they go beyond what is allowed, stepping over boundaries that should be 

respected. 

This law is obviously unconstitutional law would then violate Marbury v. Madison 

(1803) “A Law repugnant to the Constitution is void.” The Governments Job is to 

defend our rights, it has never been and never will be to protect the people. Any 

further action to deteriorate our constitutional rights will be met with a great exodus 

from this state and a sever decrease in tax collected as well as taxes and service 

fees for those who enjoy sport shooting and those who wish to defend themselves 

and their family.     

 


